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Spring is here and things are begining to bloom and pop up out of the ground. After a long, wet winter,
new shoots are coming up— and so are the walls on our assisted living and memory care homes! After
successfully pouring concrete for the footings and floors in February and early March, we now see framed
walls rising!



We are also preparing for our annual fundraising event, Taking Flight, presented by Korsmo Construction.
This theme expresses the many ways in which the mission of the Mustard Seed Project is taking off by
bringing supportive senior housing to the Key Peninsula. Watch this space - there will be more information
soon about the event!

Of course, it is your support and that of the KP community that’s gotten us this far - and for that we say
thank you!

With spring's arrival, we are also re-opening for classes, drop-in visitors and preparing for activity hours at
the Crandall Center. Please see below for details on what’s ahead.

Thank you to everyone who submitted ideas for names for our assisted living and memory homes now
under construction. We’ve received many suggestions from across the community and will now go to work
to make a selection which we’ll announce in April.

Following a name selection, Concepts in Community Living (www.ccliving.com) will begin to actively
market and sign up residents for assisted living and memory care studio apartments. Please stay tuned to
these newsletters and our Facebook page for more information as we have it. In the meantime, if you or
someone you know is interested in being a future resident, please call our office to add your/their name to
our assisted living interest list.

Happy gardening to you!

Cree



Free Community Forum on Social Security

The Aging and Disability Resource >

Center will present on Social Plerce County
Security, Thursday, March 24th at 1:00pm Human Services

on Facebook Live.

One-Day Class - Alcohol Ink Painting

Join us on Thursday, March 31 from 1:00 -
4:00 pm to try out Alcohol Ink Painting.

Bonnie Minnick will teach you about using
this beautiful medium.

All supplies will be provided.
$15, call our office at 253-884-9814 or

email information@themustardseedproject.
org to reserve your spot!

Assisted Living Construction Progress

Follow along with the progress of our Assisted Living Home! Here is some aerial footage of our concrete
being poured and smoothed:

https://www.facebook.com/TheMustardSeedProject/videos/299295148967228
and
https://www.facebook.com/TheMustardSeedProject/videos/5461320610548874

(4 Facebook account is NOT required to view the videos)

And after the foundation was poured, the walls have been going up:



What Else is Going On?!

Yolunteers needed

o To provide local seniors with fransportation to medical appointments, grocery store trips and other
essential appointments.

e To help with our annual fundraising event on June 4 (including for set-up and take-down), and

e For summer yard care for seniors!

Interested in making a difference? Call our office at 253-884-9814 for more information or to sign-up!

Check out other upcoming events (including Walks with Rusty!) and classes on our calendar.

Call us or email information@themustardseedproject.org with questions.
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Main Office: 253-884-9814

Mailing Address: PO Box 182, Vaughn, WA 98394

Your email response will be sent to information@themustardseedproject.org
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